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President’s Message

           

Hi ladies...
We have made it to Octo-brrrrrr!
This is my favorite time of year... oversize sweatshirts, fuzzy 
socks,  and sunshine without sweat!  I am not a pumpkin 
spice kinda girl, but I'll take the pie every time!
Those of you that have seen know i have finally gotten my 
surprise heart issues somewhat under control,  so I'm back 
at those UFO things and purging my stash of what I now 
know I will never use. Garage sale? Scrap dive? Random 
fabric dumps at meetings?? Who knows,  I am liable to do 
almost anything!!

Ok. Back to the couch.  Hubby has to wait on me for a 
while. Not sure either one of us is enjoying it.  He only 
delivers one cookie a day.
😳

October 2022
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Pam Clark will present the program this month.  She participated in a 
Ricky Tims class called GRIDIFIED ART QUILTS.  The students were 
taught to design their own creation using focus blocks surrounded by 
patchwork blocks.  You would've seen her creation at our latest quilt show 
in 2021.  If you don't recall it, I included a photo of it in last month's 
newsletter.  Pam is very talented; I know you'll enjoy her.
************
Luanna and I are working to finalize the November program.  Stay tuned 
for news on that front.  
                           ************
Regarding the Carol Joy Hollings retreat, Tammy Kratky has a mystery 
project to offer for retreat participants.  She passed out a list of required 
fabric at the September meeting. To reiterate, here is the list for you:  
      4 coordinating fat quarters
      ¼ yard contrast fabric
      2/3-yard background fabric
The finished project will finish at 40" x 40".  We hope you will all 
participate.  The more, the merrier!  
                        **************
Here's my October learning link:
American Quilter's Society - How to Supersize Your Quilt Block

How to Supersize a Block!

Turn your favorite block into a quilt!

www.americanquilter.com


Happy Fall all y'all!
Christine and Luanna

https://www.americanquilter.com/blog/how-to-supersize-a-quilt-block/?trk_msg=VHIKL62E13T4F8IUAIFVFU162C&trk_contact=DFVNJAKGMUAIB50MDVKUG1B3HO&trk_sid=60VNDCGF61KCJKIATU34DEJO08&trk_link=6U2TPOBL8BA4FCCD0U8QHH98CG&utm_source=listrak&utm_medium=email&utm_term=Learn+More&utm_campaign=OnPoint&utm_content=OnPoint
https://www.americanquilter.com/blog/how-to-supersize-a-quilt-block/?trk_msg=VHIKL62E13T4F8IUAIFVFU162C&trk_contact=DFVNJAKGMUAIB50MDVKUG1B3HO&trk_sid=60VNDCGF61KCJKIATU34DEJO08&trk_link=6U2TPOBL8BA4FCCD0U8QHH98CG&utm_source=listrak&utm_medium=email&utm_term=Learn+More&utm_campaign=OnPoint&utm_content=OnPoint
http://www.americanquilter.com/
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IMPORTANT NEWS REGARDING 
MEMBERSHIP FEES FOR 

NEW MEMBERS: 
 
Your Siouxland Samplers Quilt Guild 2022 board of directors has voted to alter 
membership fees to account for partial years.  Here is a chart to help understand 
the change. 
 
Join January through June:  $20 for that calendar year 
 
Join July through September:  $10 for the remainder of that calendar year 
 
Join October through December:  $20 for the remainder of that calendar year 
PLUS the entire following calendar year 
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October Birthdays

Kathy Wilke Oct 2
Vickie Wilson Oct 3
Virginia Feyermuth Oct 18
Julie Boyd Oct 25

Recurring Monthly


Guild meeting second Monday of the month
Girl’s Night Out 2nd Friday of the month

Hand sewers and Appliquers meet 4th 
Thursday

Board Members


President - Michele Hayden
Co-Vice President - Christine 
Gengler & Luanna Gruber
Treasurer - Dianne Schlotman
Secretary - Teri Mevius
Membership - Rhonda Weber
Newsletter - Julie Boyd
Quiltshow Chair - Tammy Kratky
Webmaster Chair - Julie Boyd
Sunshine Quilts Chair - Alyce King
Greeting Card Chair - Mary Pointer

Upcoming Events 


October 21-23 Carol Joy Holling retreat

February 4, 2023 - Sewed-In Retreat

Monthly Mini For 2022


October - Lori Baldwin

November - Sherry Book

December - Joan Mansfield
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Sunshine Quilts

Requesting Sunshine Quilts be at least 44 X 50 inches for size and can be 
larger if you choose.

Please include your name on a piece of paper and attach to or place inside 
the bag when turning in a sunshine Quilt to be donated.  If you used your 
own batting please let me know.

If needing a piece of batting please contact me with the size piece you 
would like by emailing me @ pwsptakkng@gmail.com or calling 
1-712-898-2477 and leaving me a message.  Your batting can be picked up @ 
the next guild meeting.

Thank You
Alyce King

mailto:pwsptakkng@gmail.com
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September Meeting Minutes

September 12, 2022
Michele opened meeting.
40 members attended..
No new members or guests. 
Monthly mini was made by Michelle Mattney and won by Brenda Barwick. 
Girls inc is now every Tuesday-5:30-6:30. This is a change from 6-7. There were 4 girls 
ready to learn sewing. 
Dakota Prairie Quilt Guild is having the Yankton Quilt Show October 15th & 16th at 800 
Archery Lane, Yankton. Hours are 9-5 on Saturday & 11-4 on Sunday. Admission is $7.00. 
Carol Joy Holling retreat is a go. With 17 signed up. 
National Quilt Day is March 18 and will be organized by Brenda Barwick & Rhonda Weber. 
Festival of trees- this year the money raised from the auction will be going to Siouxland 
Foster Closet. Theme for this year is Woodland Winter Wonderland. Nature themed and 
buffalo checks.
Sewed in Retreat will be in February. See Vicky Johnson for form and answer any 
questions. 

GNO will be at Calvary Lutheran Church in Leeds on Oct. 14th. The address is 4400 Central 
St. 4-9 pm. Hope to see you there. 

Stephanie Brandenberg, owner & designer of Frond Design studio was at the meeting 
showcasing her panels and what she has done with them. 

Show and Tell
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